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	SUAA Annual meeting and dinner
Tuesday,  APRIL 25 

Wesley United Methodist Church
1212 W Calhoun Street, Macomb IL
Social hour 5:30 p.m.
Dinner 6:00 p.m.
Menu:
Roasted Pork Loin with Brown Sugar Sauce

Baked Corn Casserole

Pear and Lime Jello Salad on a bed of Greens

Rolls and Butter

Pineapple Whip Cream Cake

Vegetarian option

Vegetarian Plate with Baked Corn Casserole

and steamed Green Beans and Asparagus Spears

Pear and Lime Jello Salad on a bed of Greens

Rolls and Butter

Pineapple Whip Cream Cake

Cost each person $14
 Send reservations, food choice, and check by April 22, to:
Penny Yunker
1901 Riverview Drive
Macomb, IL. 61455
____________________________________________________
SUAA ANNUAL MEETING AND DINNER RESERVATION FORM

Name(s): 









Number Attending: ____________ x $14.00 Total $____________      
Main Course Selection (Indicate number):

___________ Roasted Pork Loin     ___________ Vegetarian option



GREETINGS FROM YOUR CHAPTER PRESIDENT

As I am writing this, the weather is turning toward spring, reluctantly.  Don't you just love Illinois?!  The weather is a true reflection of what living in Illinois has been like for the past 18 months:  just when we thought it was safe to declare it spring---winter comes back, and just when we thought our budget woes might get better, they are back to the status quo.  According to Nick Pano, our legislative co-chair, reporting what is happening in Springfield would be pure speculation at this time, so there will not be a legislative section in our newsletter this time.  


We ARE going to focus on what we can control.  First, that includes our upcoming Annual Business meeting and dinner.  I hope you will plan to attend this event on Tuesday, April 25.  Reservations and meal information are found on page one of this newsletter.  This will be an enjoyable evening of meeting with old friends, being updated by our Human Resources representative, Linda Farr, and learning the most recent activities of our local SUAA Executive Board.  


In addition, we will be electing our new officers for the 2017-18 year.  The Nominating Committee under the leadership of Deckle McLean has been hard at work approaching diverse members to consider serving.  If you have an interest in working with the local SUAA Executive Board, please feel free to contact Deckle.  Good leadership is important for the continued preservation of our higher education system--and our retiree benefits.  


I look forward to visiting with many of you at our meeting.  Until then, enjoy the vagaries of Mother Nature!  

Patti Jones

President, WIU SUAA

Benefit of United Health/Medicare Advantage

One of the benefits of our state sponsored United Health/Medicare Advantage Insurance is its program called “House Calls.” You may either respond to a phone call or post card from United Health, or request a visit by calling (866) 686-2504. You will make an appointment for a visiting Registered Nurse to come to you in your home. These extremely friendly and professional health care advocates will review your medical history, review and record your meds (prescriptions and OTC vitamins), and administer a brief physical (BP, HR, temp, urine specimen). Some of us have found that this is often more thorough than our annual visit to our primary care physician. And some members have reported getting a lifesaving intervention from this visit. It takes from 45 to 60 minutes in the comfort of your home. It is a free benefit that United Health House Calls wishes to update every year. Your local WIU/SUAA board recommends taking advantage of his opportunity.
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